10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 28 August 1985

The Prime Minister has asked me to thank you for vyour
letter of 2 August about the International Press Conference

for Religious Peace. 5

The Prime Minister shares your belilef 1in religlous
freedom and your wish for an end to the religious conflicts
in various areas of the world. She hopes your International

Press Conference for Religious Peace will be able to contribute

to those objectives.

(MARK ADDISON)

Mr. Ajata N. Sharma



